Dear Einen:

After careful thought, | have decided to not request re-appointment as a
Director to the SWVGMD when my term expires 1/6/2019.

It has been an honor working with you and all the other Directors over the
past two and one half years.

| have decided to pursue other interests and will be maoving on. | thank all
the Directors and the Sierra County Board of

Supervisors for allowing me to serve on this very important Committee.

Sincerely.

Tom Rowson



